
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/10/2013 5:38:54 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Risk Unit's Report 

They didn't know about this? Wow. 

From: Pocta, Robert M. [mailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 5:20 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: CPUC Risk Unit's Report 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us and forwarding the report. We'll be in touch 
after you file the application. 

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 5:15 PM 
To: Pocta. Robert M.: Skinner. Nathaniel; Serizawa, Linda; Sabino, Pearlie Z. 
Cc:|Redacted poll, Laura 
Subject: CPUC Risk Unit's Report 

Linda, Mark, Nat, Pearlie, 

Thanks for taking the time to meet with us today to discuss PG&E's GT&S filing. Here is the 
link to the CPUC Risk Unit's report as one follow-up to our discussion: 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/NR/rdonlyres/381B6603-37A4-48 
D4A56928F6CC/0/RiskAssessmentMarch2012ReportFINAL.pdf 
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Shilpa 

Shilpa Ramaiya 

PG&E Regulatory Affairs 

shilpa.ramaiya@pge.com 

415-973-3186 

PG&Efs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/pnvacy/customer/ 
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